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Phone: 651-266-8560

Public hearing to consider the appeal of Kathryn Engdahl an appeal of a decision of the Board of Zoning
Appeals (BZA) approving a variance with conditions to allow a garage in a required front yard at 17 Hall Lane.

See attached document

Application was submitted on May 19, 2017 with public hearing held on July 17, 2017 at which all parties were
afforded an opportunity to speak. The meeting was laid over twice due to allow the applicant to gather more
information and allow the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources (DNR) an opportunity to submit a
comment. The final decision was made by the BZA to approve the variance on July 17, 2017 subject to the
condition that Plan Review staff and the structural engineer review the building plans submitted and consider
any development that may impact the bluff area.  The appellant is appealing the decision on grounds that staff
erred in their recommendation to the BZA.

Does this issue fall within the 60 day rule?  Yes

If yes, when does the 60 days expire? July 13, 2017

Has an extension been granted?  Yes

If so, to what date? September 10, 2017

Please explain.]

Jerome Benner II - DSI Inspector III
651-266-9080
jerome.benner.ii@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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